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With profound grief and sense of loss, we inform our readers the demise of Prof. S. C.

Kuchhal at the age of 83 on 27th June, 2011.

Prof. Kuchhal was revered by hundreds of his students for more than two decades for

teaching them fundamentals of the Corporate Finance at  Indian Institute of Management,

Ahmedabad. He is remembered as a man with rare skills in the field of corporate finance.

A radical thinker and a successful teacher, Prof. Kuchhal was one of the group members

who started  Indian Institute of Management in Ahmedabad in 1961.  Known for his simple

and unique methods of teaching, he could explain the impact of various factors on the

future performance of the financial sector.

He had been a source of inspiration and guidance to the development of the journal

“Review of Professional Management” by New Delhi Institute of Management. The progress

made by this publication over years is largely due to his personal interest in research in

the field of management.

We are indeed indebted to him for his deep involvement and guidance in the development

of our Journal and the institute’s academic achievements.  In fond memory of his

contributions, NDIM wishes to dedicate this issue (Volume 9 Issue 1) of the Journal to late

Prof. S C Kuchhal.

We pray to God  for his soul  to rest in peace.
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